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The survey says that the MNSEA YMG hosted an exciting mock Family Feud event with an engineering 
twist, called “Engineering Feud.” Prior to the engineering feud, our YMG surveyed over 55 senior level 
structural engineers from the greater MNSEA MO. Questions ranged from “What are some tasks that should 
be completed during a site visit?” to “What are some strategies to avoid the black box syndrome when using 
engineering software?” The responses were tallied, an engineering feud was held at the Opus Headquarters 
where one of our MNSEA MO members hosted the event (Steve Harvey denied our multiple requests for an 
appearance). YMG members were split into teams of two and battled it out! The winners took home some 
Caribou Coffee and Chipotle gift cards.

After the event, the YMG circulated the survey results to the greater MO. It was a great collaboration between 
the greater MO and the YMG!

YMG Contact:    rkirchner@bkbm.com


